
Project Update: September 2012 
  
It’s been exciting year with lots of fieldwork and community conservation works. So far we 
have been able to successfully complete our first round of fieldwork. Although it was   
disappointing in some of our forest reserves such as Bobiri where the species was described, 
because we could not find the species, we are however happy to discover a viable 
population of the species at the Atewa forest reserve. This population lives in or close to 
perennial large interior forest pond. For this reason, lots of our outreach programmes were 
centered on communities fringing the Atewa forest reserve.  
 
As the rains have begun falling, it is a great moment for amphibian work. As such we are 
beginning our next series of fieldwork this October. Hopefully we will be able to find the 
Bobiri reed frog in the other forests.  
 

  
 


